
03/08/2023 

Chairman Proctor and Members of the ElecƟon CommiƩee, 

I am submiƫng my tesƟmony supporƟng SB209.  I highly support all ballots being returned by 7 pm on 
elecƟon day.  I feel voƟng is a right, but responsibiliƟes come along with that right.  It is up to the person 
to make sure their ballot is returned by the deadline on elecƟon day.  That deadline is 7pm on elecƟon 
day.  Not the next day, not three days later, its 7pm on elecƟon day.  If you don’t trust the mail, drive to a 
local polling locaƟon, and drop it off.  To the pundits in the crowd that want to cry about disenfranchising 
voters, tell these voters to take personal responsibility for geƫng their ballots turned in on Ɵme.  If they 
are late and their vote does not count, it is the voter’s fault.  Take personal responsibility and get your 
vote in on Ɵme.  Again, I am voicing my support to pass SB209 favorably out of commiƩee. 

Respecƞully, 

BreƩ Anderson 
Precinct 623 CommiƩeeman  
Sedgwick County 
 

 


